
 

EXTERNAL ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

2nd May 2019 

 

Appointment of Nicola Wynne as Director of Development, St Paul’s Cathedral  

I am delighted to announce the appointment of Nicola Wynne who will be joining us on 20th 

May 2019 as Director of Development.  

Nicky is leaving the position of Managing Director for Global Fund for Children UK, where 

she has been the director responsible for high net worth individuals and corporate 

partnerships, managing a global team of 8 and establishing regional offices in UK, Europe, 

Hong Kong and India. Previous positions in a development career spanning more than two 

decades were International Director of Development for the Mission to Seafarers, 

Development Director for the St John of Jerusalem Eye Hospital Group and Development 

Director for the Architectural Association School of Architecture. 

 

Nicky is a skilled and experienced senior leader passionate about fundraising and having 

worked at the Mission to Seafarers and St John's Jerusalem has relevant experience of 

working in a religious setting.  As a successful development professional she has secured 

major gifts from both individuals and corporate partners and overseen complex capital 

campaigns, such as the £25m, 3-year capital build project for St John of Jerusalem. Nicky, 

who holds an MA in European Cultural Policy and Administration, spent her early career in 

the arts sector and has recently returned to London from Singapore.   

 

Nicky reports to me, under the strategic oversight of the Treasurer, Canon Jonathan 

Brewster and as Head of Department, Nicky will have overall line management 

responsibility for the Global Partnerships team.   

I am very much looking forward to Nicky joining us and I am sure you will join me in 

welcoming her to St. Paul’s. 

Emma Davies,  

Registrar 


